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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

November 2018

 Provider Pulse Fall 2018 Newsletter 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 1-888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 

Refer to our Fall 2018 issue of “Provider Pulse” for updates on claims and billing, reimbursement reminders and 
updates, benefits and plan changes and more.

Take a few minutes to read:

• Reimbursement updates and proper billing procedures for claims.
• JHHC’s new Behavioral Health Care Management program.
• The new EPO plan for Employer Health Programs (EHP).
• Updated Quality Practitioner Guide.

Read the Fall 2018 issue of “Provider Pulse.”

Visit the Communications Repository for Provider Notifications sent in 2018.
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https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/news_publications/publications.html?utm_source=cc&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=provider_newsletter_fall_2018
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/news_publications/publications.html?utm_source=cc&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=provider_newsletter_fall_2018
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider_communications/repository?utm_source=cc&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=provider_newsletter_fall_2018



